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01/04/2019  20:03:182019/0819/P OBJ CAOR I object to the proposed application because Railey Mews is a quiet residential street with many families. 

There is no commercial traffic and even when the garage was previously in use it was rarely used or even 

opened onto the mews and when it was then only for a very limited number of vehicles.  As a result the 

proposed change due to the application raises a number of legitimate concerns for all residents:

- Traffic generation in an residential, cobbled (used by pedestrian) street that is full of families and children.

- Noise and disturbance resulting from continuous use of multiple vehicles in an extremely peaceful street.

- Smells from exhaust pipes in an unpolluted, leafy street.

- Effect of traffic, noise and smells in an otherwise peaceful, mainly pedestrian cobbled, residential, unpolluted 

street that also happens to be in a conservation area!
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